

BC Family Child Care Association

November 2019 Memo

"Your Early Care & Learning Professional Organization"

www.bcfcca.ca

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Donna Tennant as Program Director for BC Family Child Care Association's ("BCFCCA") Good Beginnings Enhancement Initiative.

Donna is a warm-hearted, strategic thinker who has 25 years' experience in project management, community engagement, and organizational capacity building. These skills, combined with a heart for the work, make her a valuable addition to our team. Donna began in September and has been working behind the scenes with Board, staff and stakeholders to develop a comprehensive workplan moving forward.

Donna's role includes reaching out to stakeholders on several significant initiatives pertaining to Good Beginnings. She will also be engaging with communities across the province in a series of Community Engagement Gatherings planned for early 2020. Please feel free to contact Donna directly at donnatemant@bcfcca.ca to set up a time to discuss any questions you may have.

It is an exciting time at BCFCCA and further updates will be provided in the coming weeks.

Please join me in welcoming Donna to the BCFCCA team.

Warmest Regards,

Rena Lebarge BCFCCA. Chair



The survey is intended for everyone in the child care workforce plus educators and educator assistants holding certificates but not currently working with children. More information is available at ecebc.ca/2019Survey. You can also contact SRDC at bcchildcaresurvey@srdc.org or 1-833-298-3016.

If you have not already responded, click <u>here</u> or on the link below to share your thoughts and help inform the future of child care in BC. Please forward this invitation to others in the sector.

Every person completing the survey will receive a choice of thank you gift developed by ECEBC and will also have the chance to win prizes!

This is the link to the survey: https://na1se.voxco.com/SE/99/bcchildcaresurvey2019/

Fantastic news! BCFCCA's 2020 Record Keeping Calendar is now available.

Order your calendar now and at the same time renew your 2019/2020 membership with BC Family Child Care Association if you haven't had a chance to renew yet.

Membership & Calendar Form

"Joining the Conversation"

Don't miss out on the opportunity for great conversations and interactions with other Child Care Providers on our



Members only page





In order to best represent you, BC Family Child Care Association ("BCFCCA") needs members to promote and talk about the need for a strong voice in the field and to promote the unique and valuable contributions family child care providers make everyday. The more members we represent, the more influence we'll have to ensure that family child care remains a viable option for parents and providers.